
 
 

  

 

The Institution of Structural Engineers 

Presents  
 

Graduate Evening 
 

 

In collaboration with the Irish National Group of IABSE and UCD’s Struct 

Soc, the Republic of Ireland Branch will host their annual Graduate Evening 

on 8 November, in UCD. On the evening a number of recent graduates will 

present their personal experiences since graduation and will answer questions 

from the audience. This is an informative event and offers engineering 

students a chance to learn more about the different career paths open to them.  

 

This year the speakers are: 

 Julie Harkin, Roughan & O’Donovan Consulting Engineers 

 Niamh Gibbons, University College Dublin 

 David Deally, Arup 

 

 

The evening promises to be highly informative, especially for final-year 

students, and is open to all interested members of the public. 

 

6.30 pm Tuesday 8
th

 November 2011, Room F14, Newstead Building, 

University College Dublin 

(Tea / coffee reception at 6.00 pm in the College) 

 


